
May 3, 1985

Honorable Clyde Cleveland
Detroit City Council
City County Building
Detroit, MI 48226

Dear Clyde:

Thanks for the kind and thoughtful letter expressing
your support for our anti-apartheid efforts in the House
of Representatives* Iam pleased to inform you that H.R»
1460, which expresses our opposition to the South African
regime through the use of several economic sanctions, was
passed overwhelmingly by the House Foreign Affairs Committee
on May 2, and should be up before the House of Representatives
later this month* Ithink our efforts are on target, and our
chances of success are very good.

You've been instrumental in getting our city on the
right track. Now Ihope we can move the state to take a
positive step regarding the withdrawal of pension funds from
those companies that continue to do business in South Africa*

;Sin¿*erely,

Geo, W. Croekett, Jr.
Member of Congress
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